

## **Warren Consolidated Schools**

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

31300 Anita

586.825.2400

Warren, MI 48093

1.888.4WCS.KIDS www.wcskids.net

**Board of Education** 

Susan G. Trombley, President I. Susan Kattula, Vice President Carl Weckerle, Secretary Brian White, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Ed.D., Trustee Kyle M. Johnson, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

October 10, 2023

Dear WCS Community,

The Warren Consolidated Schools Board of Education has approved the purchase and demolition of the house that is located directly in front of Warren Mott School on 12 Mile Road. Once the demolition is complete, we plan to expand the green space in front of the school.

In the coming weeks, there will be activity at the house, preparing it for demolition. Please know that the demolition process has very specific rules to follow for fencing off the area, controlling dust, and maintaining strong safety protocols around the site. We have met with the demolition company to ensure the highest standards are followed, especially given its proximity to the school property.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact my office at 586-698-4093.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent



